
 
  

Church Raffle Prizes 

 

1st prize  Ticket for 4 to Alton Towers   Tim and 

Kay Goss 

2nd prize Family ticket to Touring Cars Silverstone 

 Margaret Morgan 

3rd prize Beef, eggs and honey hamper  

 Lorna McDonald 

4th prize Fruit and Veg hamper    Mark Nadin 

5th prize Blossom Catering afternoon tea box  Claire 

Millington 

Various other prizes, including, bottles of wine, chocolates, flowers and 

bags of goodies for dogs (would have been prizes for the dog show), 

went to 

Lorraine Grantham, Brenda Bridges, Miriam Parsley, James Taylor, 

Doreen Knight, Kerri McNally, Jane Tate and Beryl Brickliffe. 

Following the cancellation of the fete this was drawn after the Harvest 

Festival service at St Mary’s church Broughton. 

Thank you to everyone who bought tickets, and after expenses 

£426.96 was raised for Church funds  
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Welcome to our September/October newsletter. With recent 

events in mind, we have decided that for this edition we would 

like to commemorate the life & service of Her Majesty Queen 

Elizabeth ll. 

During the many years of the Queen’s reign our village, along with 

much of the country, celebrated many of the big royal events 

together creating the Jubilee Garden on the main road for the 

Silver Celebrations and hosting a village party for her 90th Birthday 

and in June this year the Platinum 

Jubilee.  

 

Village tributes, 

Wykham Lane and the 

Church Porch 

 



Martin Fiennes very kindly sent us these photos. 
My grandparents dressed for Queen Elizabeth II’s coronation in 1953, these 
‘coronation robes’ are on display in the Great Parlour at the Castle as are 
The Coronation chairs which they sat on (and were then allowed to buy for 
£7 each afterwards)  
There isn’t enough room in Westminster Abbey for all the Life or Hereditary 

peers to go to a Coronation, so I believe they hold a lottery among them to 

see who gets invited! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Nathan Allan from Broughton, was at the Queens 90th Birthday Celebrations 

in Windsor. He was part of the performance team. He restored an exact replica 

of the car she worked on during the war. Complete with all original markings. 

The Queen viewed his Tilly vehicle at the show, and he then got an invite to 

the castle.  

 



Our 90th Birthday Celebrations 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This was the first big event that the Broughton 

 Social Group organised. We were so happy that 

 so many people turned up for this event . 

The commemorative photo can be seen in 

 St Mary’s House ( the village hall).  

 

 

Our Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

Another succesful event for the Broughton 

Parish Council, St Mary’s House committee, and 

the Social Group. Many villagers attended, 

despite the inclement weather. We were very 

pleased that Martin Fiennes came to cut the 

cake, and propose a toast to the Queen , 

alongside his parents. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


